
Important dates for your diary 

 

19th November 9:30-11:30 — Open 

Morning for perspective families 

27th November – Christingle      

Service at St Johns 

29th Nov to 3rd  Dec  - St James’ 

Church Christmas Tree Festival. 

Open daily 1000 –1700 (16:00 on 

Saturday) We have a tree on      

display. 

2nd December—School disco 

5th December — Y3/4 football    

tournament 

Attendance 

Highest attendance: 

Explorers 99% 

Lost learning: 31 hours 

 

@WestAshtonCofE  

 

West Ashton C of E Primary School | Facebook  

We are on Facebook! Please like our page.  

  

News and Events 

 

Friday 18th November 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

  

Reminders 

1st Thursday of the month – Pre-loved school uniform for sale in the library 

The library is open after school on Tues and Fri. 

Today in our Celebration Collective Worship we celebrated Max 
(Voyagers) for the value of wisdom,  Arabella (Discoverers) for the  
value of agape,  Ellie (Explorers) for the value of agape and Iris 
(Shooting Stars) for the  value of koinonia.             

Congratulations to them all.  

Once again, more TT Rockers have moved up the rock star scale. Toby and George were awarded 
Wannabe status, George also received Garage Rocker status, Lexie and James are now Unsigned 
Acts, Arabella received Garage Rocker, Busker, Gigger and Unsigned Act status, Brie was awarded 
Breakthrough Artist, Lawson is now a Support Act and Alex became a Headliner. Congratulations 
everyone. 

 

£62.66 

Thank you 

https://www.facebook.com/WestAshtonSchoolWilts
mailto:%3ca%20href=%22https://twitter.com/Westashtoncofe?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%22%20class=%22twitter-follow-button%22%20data-show-count=%22false%22%3eFollow%20@Westashtoncofe%3c/a%3e%3cscript%20async%20src=%22https://platform.twitter.com/widgets.js%22%20charset


West Ashton you rock! We finished 560th our of 3,897 schools having moved 400 places in the last 24 
hours of the tournament.  What an incredible achievement!  Today we thanked and congratulated every 
child who had taken part and they received certificates showing their scores. Time Tables Rock Stars also 
provided certificates to the most valuable players in each class—the children who had earned the most to 
push our school up the rankings. 

Voyagers—1,202 out of 
28,411 classes 

1st—William 

2nd—Max 

3rd—Maks 

Discoverers—10,313 out of 
28,411 classes 

1st—Toby 

2nd—Luca 

3rd—Sabelle 

Explorers—7,905 out of 
28,411 classes 

1st—Hanna 

2nd—Sebastian 

3rd— Ethan 



News from the classes: 

Shooting Stars: We have been making diva lamps and learning about Diwali.  We have been practising our nativity too.  Rhiannon 

Explorers: We’ve been ;learning about split vowel digraphs in phonics.  We finished Rabbit and Bear and we loved it. We learnt about molars,    
incisors and canines in science and which diet group had the different types of teeth.  We looked at some holiday souvenirs in history and talked 
about our favourite ones from past holidays. Luca and William 

Discoverers: In English we have started to explore figurative language and read some poems by Valorie Bloom to identify the different types of   
figurative language, we then made some of our own metaphors.  We have been continuing to learn about multiplication and division, we have used 
grouping and sharing as well as arrays to help our learning.  This week we took part in England Rocks and we enjoyed trying to get quicker at our 
times tables. We learnt about the River Thames in our Geography this week and were able to locate the river’s source (which is quite far away 
from London in Gloucestershire) and it’s mouth.  

Voyagers:  We have been planning a newspaper report all abut the murder of King Duncan. In maths we have started fractions.  We have         
continued to learn about still life sketching, using our favourite objects. In music, we were singing and tapping out rhythm.   Thalia and Abigail 

Finally, THANK YOU to our wonderful litter pickers who gave their time yesterday to help us prepare for our 
Open Day tomorrow.  It was very much appreciated. 

We hope to see and hear you at tonight’s Lantern Parade if you are going. 

Best wishes, 

Alex Blake-Thwaite 

This week began with us celebrating our wonderful uniqueness by wearing odd socks.  We have  continued to 
talk about and explore anti-bullying week and how we can ‘reach out’ to help others  and ourselves.  As more 
and more children play and socialise online, we regularly speak about our online safety.  There is a          
great video from Internet Matters for parents to help us all equip our children with the know-how to stay safe 
and thrive online.   

Thank you Brie for sharing your 
trampolining trophy with us.   

It was great to hear about all the 
different elements of her routine. A 
very well deserved 1st place! 

Ethan brought in his medals and 
certificates from soccer school.  It 
was wonderful to hear about his 
caring sportsmanship which gained 
him one certificate and his talent on 
the pitch for the other. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=caX_wpyGnwQ


 WE NEED YOUR HELP TO RAISE MONEY FOR OUR 
SCHOOL  

WE ARE HOSTING A:  
 

Clothing Collection 
with Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools 

 

Do you have clothes in your wardrobe that you no longer wear, maybe last year’s 
fashions, or that buy that was too good to leave but it’s not really you after all? 

 

Please help us fundraise by donating your good quality unwanted, re-
useable (clean, dry and wearable) clothes and accessories  

(please pair and tie shoes together) 

 

Your donations become affordable clothing in other countries 

so please do not send poor quality, dirty or wet items, and no duvets,      
pillows, curtains, books, CDs or bric-a-brac.  

 

We truly appreciate your support in helping raise additional funds for our 
school for the benefit of our children. 

 

There’s no better feeling than knowing you raised funds, helped the econo-
my, the environment, and somebody on the other side of the world – and all 
by donating some clothes. 

 

Please bring your donations to school: 

On 

Monday 5th November 



 Christingle Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All families and friends are invited to experience the magic of the candlelit Christingle Service at West Ashton Church on Sunday 27th 

November at 4 p.m. 

This short service is aimed at children of all ages and begins our Advent celebrations. The service also reminds us of the invaluable 

work that the Children's Society do for vulnerable children. West Ashton Church supports the work of the Children's Society in helping 

young people and their families. By joining our celebration you too can make a difference. 

 

St John’s, West Ashton 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

Design a flag competition 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 


